THE WALKER ROCK GARDEN
PURCHASE FUND

For years people have asked Florence Walker when they
visited the Garden, "What's going to happen to this place?"
In 1994, the Friends of the Walker Rock Garden were granted
tax-exempt status by the IRS. Part of the application
process involved creating an official legal relationship
with the Walker family. Currently, the Friends are leasing
the Garden from the family, with an option to buy. Thus we
have enlarged our focus from maintenance and promotion of
the Garden to include permanent preservation. We have
established a special fund to be used exclusively for
purchasing the Garden, THE WALKER ROCK GARDEN PURCHASE FUND.
Your contributions to this fund, large or small, are a
potential tax write off for you and an important source of
funds for us. Please help us to preserve Milton Walkers'
labor of love for generations to come.



